4.05 Protection of Standpipe Inlets (2016)
Reference: SFFC 8912, NFPA 14 §12.9

The San Francisco Fire Department requirements for the protection of standpipe inlet threads are as

follows:

I. Hose connections for standpipes shall be equipped with an approved plastic or metal plug which
may be removed and reused.

II.  Unthreaded caps shall not be used.
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